
Dear Madam/Sir,

I write in reference to an article in the Esperance Weekender, 9 July 2021.  The story 
headline states - Review invites input on telecommunications and lists this email address 
as a contact..

 My property is a mere 14k from the Esperance Post Office.  It is outside the NBN cable 
region and I have access to the internet via a satellite link.  This provides a scratchy VOIP 
phone connection for urgent calls.  Mobile reception is available - at the odd location on 
my farm property.

I am interested in contributing to the review and seek your guidance on the process 
available and best suited to individuals like myself.

Kind Regards

Dr Kaj NIEUKERKE




